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Guided tour and new tutorials    
For teachers 
 
What’s new? 
After creating their account, a new teacher is now presented with five of the most useful 
tutorials to successfully start their work in Cambridge One. All teachers can access 
these tutorials, as well as a guided tour of their dashboard, in the extended Help menu 
(see image below).  
 
Teachers now also get better guidance on the Classes tab of their dashboard explaining 
what they need to do in case they haven’t created or joined any classes yet (see second 
screenshot). 
 
The benefits 
Offering new teachers detailed information about the most useful features available to 
them will help them at the start of their journey on Cambridge One by guiding them 
through the tasks they will need to complete, step by step.   
 
How does it work? 
The updates will appear automatically, so no action is needed. 
 
How it looks 
 

          
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                To try this feature, visit    


